
 
VIRGINIA DOMINGUEZ  

 
 

Virginia Ann Dominguez, "Princess Bathsheba" born March 26, 1960, 
passed away June 24, 2011.  
 
She was a positive, persistent person who loved to dance, and did her best 
to make everyone happy. She had a very contagious laugh. During her 
working years she traveled the country as a top sales person, was a 
department manager at Wal-Mart, and ran several home businesses, one 
of which involved her playing a clown, but her favorite job was being a 
mother.  
 
She was preceded in death by her mother and father, John and Eva 
McGinnis and sisters Susan McGinnis and Mary Bernal. She is survived by 
her husband, Patrick and children, Louie and Jessica Dominguez; brother, 
John McGinnis; sisters, Betty Johnson and Helen Ribera; several nieces, 
nephews; and many God Children. She will be greatly missed.  
 
Services will be at Mt. St. Joseph Catholic Church at 10 a.m. on Monday, 
July 18, 2011. 
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